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TAX ALERT 
 
REMINDER: Annual Report for Exempt Businesses DUE 30 DAYS AFTER DUE DATE 
FOR FILING PUERTO RICO INCOME TAX RETURN (MAY 16, 2011 FOR EXEMPT 
BUSINESSES with a TAXABLE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER 31, 2010) 
 
The Economic Incentives for the Development of Puerto Rico Act, Act. No. 73 of May 28, 2008 (the 
“Act”), requires of every business with a grant of tax exemption issued under the Act (the “Exempt 
Business”) to annually file a report (the “Annual Report”) with the Office of Industrial Tax Exemption 
(“OITE”) no later than thirty (30) days after the due date for filing the Puerto Rico income tax return 
of the Exempt Business, including any extension to file the return.  Please note that for an Exempt 
Business with a taxable year ended December 31, 2010, the due date to file the Annual Report is 
May 16, 2011, assuming an extension to file such return was not requested and/or approved. 
 
Effective April 4, 2011, the Annual Report must be completed electronically at OITE’s webpage, at 
http://www.oeci.gobierno.pr/.  The Annual Report shall contain a breakdown of the Exempt 
Business’ information reflecting its compliance with the conditions established in the grant of tax 
exemption for the taxable year ended immediately before the due date of the Annual Report. 
 
After the Annual Report is completed, it must be saved within OITE’s webpage and printed for 
authentication before a Puerto Rico Public Notary.  The Annual Report must be authenticated by 
the signature of the president, managing partner, or authorized representative of the Exempt 
Business. 
 
The executed Annual Report must be filed with OITE no later than thirty (30) days after the due 
date for filing the Puerto Rico income tax return of the Exempt Business, including any extension to 
file such return.  The executed Annual Report shall be accompanied by post office or bank money 
order or a certified check in the amount of $300.00, payable to the Secretary of Treasury.  
 
A copy of the executed Annual Report must be filed with the Puerto Rico Secretary of Treasury and 
the Executive Director of the Puerto Rico Industrial Development Company on or before the same 
due date. 
 
 



 

 
 
If you have any questions or would like our assistance to submit your Annual Report, you may call 
any of the following members of our Tax and Tax Exemption groups: 
 

Carlos E. Serrano 787-250-5698 ces@mcvpr.com 
Roberto L. Cabañas 787-250-5611 rlc@mcvpr.com 
Jorge R. González 787-250-5633 jrg@mcvpr.com 
Esteban R. Bengoa 787-250-5626 erb@mcvpr.com 
Isis Carballo 787-250-5691 ici@mcvpr.com 
Rafael Fernández Suarez 787-250-5629 rf@mcvpr.com 
Antonio J. Rodríguez 787-250-5663 ajr@mcvpr.com 

 
 
 
   
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal 
advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or 
responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdes LLC. 
 


